
SPECIAL NOTICE - CITY OF GERING SEEKING APPLICANTS FOR WARD IV  
CITY COUNCIL VACANCY  

 
The Gering City Council is seeking applicants for a Ward IV vacancy on the Council. This 
Council appointment is to fill the unexpired term in Ward IV that will conclude in December 
of 2028.   
 
Interested persons shall submit a letter explaining their interest in the position to Mayor 
Ewing by April 8, 2025 at 10:00 a.m.  Letters can be mailed or delivered to 1025 P Street, 
P.O. Box 687, Gering, NE, 69341 to the attention of Mayor Ewing in care of the City 
Administrator. Candidates must reside in Ward IV and be registered voters. Questions 
about the position can be directed to the City Clerk at kwelfl@gering.org or (308) 436-
5096. The Mayor and City Council shall conduct interviews of interested persons on a 
date to be determined in April, 2025.  The finalist will be announced at the April 14, 2025 
regular City Council meeting. 
 
Any person with a disability desiring a reasonable accommodation to attend a public 
meeting must contact the City Clerk’s office at City Hall, 1025 P Street, Gering NE by 
12:00 p.m. five (5) days prior to the date of each meeting.   
 
 
                                                          s/s: Kathy Welfl, City Clerk 
 
Publish two times. 
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